
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Mon 3-4pm Chess Yr 2/3 

Tues 3-4pm Boys Football Yr 4/6 

Wed 3-4pm Girls Football KS2 

Thu 3-4.15pm Chess Yr 4/5/6 

Thu 3-4.15pm Wally Cain Dance 

Club 

Fri 3-4pm Girls Football KS2 

CLASS PHOTO ORDERS 

Orders to school to be returned  

by Thursday 9th May please. 

SUNHATS AND SUNCREAM 

In the event of some warmer 

weather please could parents 

ensure their children have 

suncream and sunhats in school 

(named please).  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

£5 voucher winners 

Infants:  

Elsie Daisy Class, Dylan D Sunflower Class, 

Emily Poppy Class  

Juniors:   

Jack Clover Class, Ruby Maple Class, 

Bobby-Ray Willow Class 

 

These children had 100% attendance and 

no lates.  

Can you win next time? 

 

 

06/05/24:  Bank Holiday 

13/05/24:  SATS Week Year 6 

24/05/24:  Finish for half-term 3pm 

03/06/24:   Back to school 8.45am 

07/06/24:  Y4 trip to Eureka! 

17/06/24:  INSET Day Children not 

in school 

16/07/24:  Y6 trip to Rock & River 

19/07/24:  School closes for Summer 

– midday. 

NOTICES 

Star Classes of the Week 

Poppy 97.50% 

Sunflower 

Sunflower 

96.67% 

91.33% 

 

  

  

Maple 97.58% 

Oak 

Maple 

99.66% 

96.45% 

  

 

MOSS NEWS                 
Netherton Moss Primary 

School 

3rd May 2024 Excellence, Friendship, respect 

 

 

HEADLINES 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

Canal and Rivers Trust – Year 4 and 5 had a lovely visit this week from 

the Canal and Rivers Trust.  As part of our Geography curriculum we look 

at the local Geography around Netherton Moss and study it.  Year 4 

looked at how the Leeds-Liverpool Canal was made and the history 

behind it, before building their own model and Year 5 learned all about 

the River Mersey and also built their own model too.  The children really 

enjoyed the sessions and came away with a fantastic understanding of 

both features of our local landscape. 

Everton in the Community – Year 5 had a lovely day at Everton in the 

Community.  We took part in an active Science day learning all about our 

bodies, how we can stay healthy and forces.  It was a great engaging 

experience!  

The Sunflower Calm Corner! – Sunflower class have been working on 

building a pond recently.  The children want to create a space to 

encourage different species of wildlife into our outdoor space.  The 

children have named that area of our garden ‘The Sunflower Calm 

Corner’ as they enjoy listening to the sound of the fountain and the 

smell of the lavender.   

Outstanding school meal accounts – Please ensure any outstanding 

balances for school meal payments are brought up to date.  Thank you. 

 
WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS UP TO 26/4/2024 

 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY 6TH MAY FOR MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY.  

HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND!    SEE YOU ALL ON TUESDAY AT 8.45AM. 


